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NOTICE NO. 41 August 23, 1996

. AUG 3 g 1596
TO: All Geographic Bur;gg‘;ééiéfgéﬁiéiémanding Offic;;;
FROM: Directdr, Office of Operations
SUBJTECT: SAFE RETURN TC SCHOOL MﬁETING, 1996 FALL SEMESTER

During the past several years, just prior to the onset of the
traditional Fall school semester, the Department, in conjunction
with the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD}, has held
Safe Return to School kick-off meetings. The purpose of thig
collaborative effort is teo maximize the protection afforded to
returning students and facilitate the cooperation of those
agencies responsible for preventing disruption or criminal
activity on or near school campuses. Due to the success of
previous meetings, it has been decided to hold a similar meeting
in order to continue our efforts and ensure that children who
will be returning to school for the 1996 Fall Semester can do so
safely.

To assist in this overall endeavor, vou are invited to a meeting
at the Police Academy lounge on September 5, 1996, at 0900 hours.
Police Commission President Raymond Fisher and the Chief of
Police will represent the Department at this meeting. School
Superintendent S$id Thompson will be representing the LAUSD.
Additionally, Mayor Riordan, Councilmember Chick, Sheriff Sherman
Block, as well as the Chiefs of Police from cities that service
the LAUSD, have been invited to attend.
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To confirm your participation, or for further information, please
contact Detective Steve Carey, Juvenile Division, at extension
5-2803 by August 30, 19%6. It is alse recommended that each Area
Juvenile Coordinator and all Senior Lead Officers be in
attendance. If you are unable to attend, please designate a
representative from your command to attend in your stead.
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YAN LEWIS, Assistant Chief
Director
Offike of Operations
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